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September 14, 2022 

· Re: Day of Mourning, September 19, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians of BTPS Students: 

Yesterday, Canada announced that September 19, 2022, will be a federal holiday. This day is to 

mark the death of Queen Elizabeth II with a National Day of Mourning. Buffalo Trail Public 

Schools will observe the National Day of Mourning. 

This one-time national holiday is meant for us to pay our respects to Queen Elizabeth II and 

honour the service she has provided to Canada and the Commonwealth of Nations. 

Our schools will be closed September 19th and following the funeral our BTPS flags will be at 

full mast. 

This is a historic time as many of us have not lived through a change of monarchy. The Queen's 

obituary is here and there is an on line book of condolences that the public can sign. 

Sincerely, 

Rhae-Ann Holoien 

Superintendent 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools is committed to maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective team. 

https://www.bbc.com/news/uk-61605149?at_campaign=64&at_custom3=%40BBCNews&at_medium=custom7&at_custom4=D2F4B72E-2F9D-11ED-ABBA-2ECE923C408C&at_custom2=twitter&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%5D
https://www.canada.ca/en/canadian-heritage/commemoration-her-majesty-the-queen/book.html



